
Dearest Families of My Second Grade Students, February 21, 2020 

  

After prayer and contemplation I will retire from Lakeview Christian School at the end of this 

2019/20 school year. I am retiring with joy knowing the Lord led me here to serve in the 

profession I love. At 65 it’s time to turn the reigns over to someone younger. I have two grand 

babies and I see a lot of grandma time in my future! Although I know God’s hand is in this I’m 

very emotional because teaching has so dear to my heart since I was a preschooler. I always 

wanted to be a teacher! 

  

I leave with gratitude to Mr. Simos, Doctor Crouse, and the School Board. I’ve been blessed to 

have taught a total of 21 years, with three of those being at LCS. It’s been a deep joy and honor 

to teach and minister using the Bible at this Christian school. I’ve taught first grade, 6th grade 

and currently in second at Lakeview. I’ve loved each grade. I think anyone who knows me is 

aware of how deeply I have loved my students. I’m quite emotional as I write this. I will miss 

teaching! Mostly the children. I love my second graders very very much. What a blessing God 

gave me this class as I go out!!  

  

It’s an honor to have been a member of the LCS staff. Everyone has always been so sweet to me. 

I only have wonderful testimonies of my experiences here at Lakeview. Of course I’ll continue 

praying for Gods blessings on Lakeview! I don’t plan on letting you forget me as I will be 

around. My daughters will continue their education at Lakeview. 

  

With sincere thanks and in Christian love, 

Paula Davis 

LCS Second Grade Teacher 

 


